
October 2024

Here we are, down to the wire to close out the 2024 season with 2 shows 
remaining.  
First things first.  The September show was yet another good show with 
strong entries, good weather, plentiful cattle and newly added sand.  We'd 
like to thank Ginger & Jody Taylor for the terrific circuit awards.  It's great 
sponsors who set BMC apart other clubs and we appreciate it.  

September points have been posted so members can see how they stand 
going into the final, 2 show weekend.  Many races are tight and may go 
down to the final work of the season to shake out the first 3 places.  Just a 
reminder that there are requirements to qualify for year end awards as per 
the Show Rule B-2:

B-2 Entrant must show in a minimum of 50% of the total shows (if total shows offered
for year is an odd number or 60% of the total shows offered for year is an even number)
in the appropriate class to be eligible for year-end awards and the class must be held at
least 50% of the time offered in the show schedule. 

The Show Rules document is always available for you to read on the BMC website.

As has become a BMC tradition, we will hold our annual Bridleless class on 
Saturday, October 12th immediately before the Open class.  Riders need not
own the horse they show and will be riding for the 2024 Bridleless Buckle.



BMC has many really top notch horses & riders and anyone of them could 
go home with this fabulous buckle.  As always, we will hold a calcutta 
before the class.  

Entry fee $110 of which $40 goes to jackpot
 Buckle to 1st place

 60% of calcutta money goes to bid winner
 Need not own the horse

 Text Bridleless entry to Kim 509-834-0895 or email
kimberlykay911@yahoo.com

Please remember that when making online entries for the final weekend 
shows, you must enter each show individually.  

We had a surprise food concession at the last show for which we were 
grateful and we will try to have them back.  Although they were not 
actually there for the BMC show, they set up early in preparation for the 
Sunday roping and kindly opened up serving BMC as well.  We expect them
again for our 2 day show weekend.  Watch the website for any updates.    

As usual, there will be a Friday McGuire practice on fresh cattle.  For details
and to let Jerry know you're coming to practice, please call him at 509-
952-2591. 

There will be Saturday night pizza hosted by the club.  Event location will 
be Jerry McGuire's backyard at 80 N Corridale, Yakima.  It is requested that
you bring your own beverages & a chair to park yourself in.  Please RSVP 
by Wednesday Oct 9 so that we know how many to order. 

Class standings will be calculated after classes are completed on Saturday 
and posted Sunday morning.  On Sunday, standings will be calculated at 
the completion of each class & year-end awards handed out accordingly.

Watch your email mailbox and/or the BMC website for any last minute 
updates.

Hope to see all to close out what has been a remarkable 2024 season.      
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